
 
 

                                                   

    
 

Seeking Participants for 
A RESEARCH STUDY 

IN SPINAL CORD INJURY 
 
Researchers at the New England Regional Spinal Cord Injury Center at 
Gaylord Hospital, Hospital for Special Care and Boston University School 
of Public Health are conducting a study looking at quality of life after a 
spinal cord injury, a traumatic brain injury, or diagnosis of cerebral palsy. 

 

Subjects will be recruited through July 2013.   
 
Potential subjects must have a diagnosis of traumatic spinal cord injury 
of any level, complete or incomplete, cerebral palsy or traumatic brain 
injury and be over the age of 18. Subjects will be interviewed and answer 
questions about how their diagnosis affects their lives. 
 
The interview will take approximately 50 minutes to complete and can be 
completed in person or by telephone.  
 
You will receive $40 in compensation for completing the study.  
 
Interested persons should contact Diana Pernigotti.  Please provide your 
name and phone number and/or email address so that we can contact 
you for further discussion:  
 

Email: DPernigotti@gaylord.org 
Phone: 203-679-3563 or 

1-866-GAYLORD which is 1-866-429-5673 ext. 3563 
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